FFWPU USA: Blessing Ministry Letter re. April 12, 2025 Cosmic Blessing

Demian Dunkley
January 22, 2025

Dear Brothers and Sisters,
Please see the Blessing Ministry letter re. the April 12, 2025 Blessing in Korea.
Thank you,

Tal Zorer
Executive Assistant

Carina Mendez and Andrea Kuhn
January 20, 2025

Dear Leaders, Pastors, and Blessed Families,

We are delighted to announce the 2025 Hyojeong Cosmic Blessing Ceremony. This is a
sacred event officiated by True Parents and celebrates humanity’s return to Heavenly
Parent. This year's ceremony also coincides with the historic Entrance Ceremony of the
Cheon Il Sanctum in Cheon Won Gung. This is significant because it marks the realization of
Heavenly Parent’'s dream of a world of love and unity, where God can substantially dwell on
earth.

True Mother envisions the Blessing as a holy day where, through the love and efforts of
True Parents, countless blessed children are born, reuniting Heavenly Parent with His lost
children. In the Cham Bumo Gyeong, True Mother entreats us to “ please grasp the value of
the Blessing. It should be so precious to you that you would not exchange it, even if you
were offered everything.”

It is with this heart of gratitude that we share with you the details of the 2025 H) Cosmic
Blessing Ceremony. The Blessing will officially take place on April 12, 2025, at the
Cheongshim Peace World Center (Cheong Pyeong, Korea), with accompanying activities
from April 10 to 14. This special event includes the Holy Wine Ceremony, Blessing
Ceremony, and the Entrance of the Cheon Won Gun Palace Ceremony. We warmly invite
engaged couples, already-married couples, and those eligible for the single-person Blessing
to join this special Blessing.



How to Prepare for the Blessing

1. Complete the Blessing Application:
o Singles and Married Couples: Please submit applications via the HJ Blessing
Guide that can be found HERE.
o Family and Guests: Register here.
2. Purchase Plane Tickets: Ensure daytime arrival in Korea on April 10 and departure
in the afternoon on April 14 via Incheon International Airport.
3. Prepare Attire and Rings: Cheon Il Guk Blessing Attire (Kristina Han) is the official
attire for the ceremony. It is expected but not required that all participants wear the
Cheon Il Guk Blessing Attire. Rings and attire can be purchased here.

For additional details, explore the 2025 Blessing Brochure or visit the Landing Page.

For questions or further information, contact:

e Carina Mendez (cmendez@unification.org) for matched and previously married
couples.

e Andrea Kuhn (akuhn®@unification.org) for intergenerational couples, re-Blessing
candidates, and those requesting a Single Blessing.

Thank you for ongoing support. Please forward this letter to all families in the community.

Sincerely,

(et

Carina Mendez Andrea Kuhn
Director, Blessing Ministry USA Director, Blessing Ministry Canada
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